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Tuesday 28" November 2023
Dear All

Staffing update

As some of you may have noticed, unfortunately Mrs Richards has been unwell since half term, she is
recovering and is hoping to return before the end of term. Mrs Diserens has been covering the days Mrs
Richards teaches and will continue to do so until her return.

Mrs Pittaway, who teaches Woodpecker Class on Thursday and Friday, has made the decision to leave at
Christmas. She moved back to the area over the summer and has now settled. She would like a teaching
position with more days, where she can be the full time class teacher. We wish her luck for the future.

To keep stability in Woodpecker Class, Mrs Rudman is going to increase her days and will teach 4 days,
from January, Monday — Thursday. Mrs Diserens will teach Woodpecker Class every Friday. This will
continue to the end of the school year.

Thank you for your understanding with these changes. If you have any concerns or questions please do
not hesitate to contact me by e-mail head@stratford-sub-castle.wilts.sch.uk or catch me at the gate.

Kind regards

Justine Watkins
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